
 

 

 

Governor Gianforte: 

 

I am writing to provide my highest recommendation for Thane Johnson to serve as District 

Court Judge in the 20th Judicial District.  

 

I have been fortunate enough to work with Thane defending the constitutionality of Montana’s 

laws at the Montana Attorney General’s Office.  

 

Thane’s skill as an attorney is unmatched. A multiple generation Montanan and Montana 

attorney for over 30 years, Thane has been in any and every situation imaginable. He has 

impressive expertise in litigation and the law generally but also specialties such as Indian law. 

His legal prowess would be an asset to the bench.  

 

Thane’s thoughtfulness would also distinguish him among other judges. He would put care into 

every single case, however small. Thane has a remarkable knack for efficiency at the same time 

as his thoughtfulness — another skill that would serve him and the people of the 20th Judicial 

District well.  

 

Thane also has the perfect disposition for a judge. He is calm and composed, but also delightful 

to be around. Thane treats everyone with dignity and respect. He always has a smile on his face. 

Everyone would look forward to their hearings in front of the Honorable Thane Johnson.  

 

Thane is an absolute standout when it comes to one of the most important qualities of a good 

lawyer and judge — ethics. He is a lawyer of the highest integrity, respected by all.  

 

I consider myself lucky to work with a lawyer and person of Thane’s caliber.  

 

Thane would be an excellent judge and I urge you to give him the highest consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Alwyn Lansing  

 

 

 












	Alwyn Lansing Letter of Recommendation for Thane Johnson
	doc01189820250115090553
	Thane Johnson Support Letter



